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Council will shortly undertake 
access upgrade works at Lower 
McKell Park, Brooklyn commencing 
mid July extending to September. 

The upgrade will include the 
installation of a new outdoor 
shower, stair upgrades, general 
pathway upgrades and the 
installation of further seating 
opportunities. Access to the baths 
perimeter boardwalk will also be 
upgraded and widened.

The construction fencing will be 
adjusted as needed as we progress 
to maintain pedestrian access 
where possible through to the 
point, the baths, picnic areas and 
to maintain access to the amenities 
building. At times some areas 
may have limited access due to 
construction activities. 

We appreciate your understanding 
and patience while works are 
undertaken. 
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Sandstone seating blocks and walls 

PRECEDENT IMAGERY

Outdoor shower for footwash defined 
with sandstone seating blocks.

Coloured concrete footpath to tie in with existing foreshore path

INDICATIVE RENDERS

Widened access stairs

Widened access stairs with handrail extending down into baths Widened pathways with outdoor shower and seating opportunities


